
I stand firmly against HB1226. This is a “thought crime” bill. HB1226 clearly villainizes disabled 
and immunocompromised folks in the case they want to practice their first amendment right to 
freedom of speech and protest protected by the Constitution, while still being protected 
themselves. Do not pass HB 1226. Thank you.  


